Phone: 1300 788 948 View Online





February 2017 Newsletter Student Residential Address Collection

The Australian Government Department of Education and Training will collect student residential addresses for all non-government schools in 2017.

We will be adding a new function in the Compliance Module for this data collection in the next few weeks. Please see attached link to the Government site with further details.

https://ssphelp.education.gov.au/socioeconomic-status/2013-funding-maintained-capita-rates#11

All schools that have our compliance module will be updated under warranty. If you do not have our Compliance Module please contact us and we can organise for this module to be installed.

Denbigh Parent Portal

New to Denbigh the Parent Portal module

Designed for parents to be able to be in control so they can update their contact details, view and update their Student's Medical details, download Student's Academic reports, view absences and merit and demerits entries ... and much more.

No need to email reports or send out update forms they can be viewed online

Please call us for a demonstration or for any further information

You are subscribed to this newsletter as a current client of Denbigh International



Denbigh International Pty Ltd

1300 788 948 | info@denbigh.com.au

